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Tuesdays 

 Trash Pickup     (Every Tuesday) 

City Commission Meeting the third Monday of the 

Month at 7:00 pm 

Ordinance Enforcement Board Tentatively meets 

the Third Tuesday of the Month at 7:00 pm  

Monday January 24th 7 p.m. *VIA ZOOM 

 City of Goshen Commission Meeting 

Monday February 14th 

 Valentines Day 

Monday, February 21st  7p.m. 

 Presidents Day 

Monday February 28th 

 City of Goshen Commission Meeting 

Thursday March 17th 

 St. Patrick’s Day 

Monday, March 21st 

 City of Goshen Commission Meeting 7p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jan, Feb, March  2022 

For all information pertaining to Covid-19 

in our area and in Kentucky please visit 

the website kycovid19.ky.gov 
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Just in case you haven’t been out at 5:30am on a Tuesday mornings to watch our garbage delivery we have front dump-

ing garbage trucks. They carry a front dumpster and the cans are picked up and dumped into it. This is open air and once 

it gets full the truck then lifts the dumpster up and empties it in the back of the truck. This can cause loose garbage to 

blow out and litter the city streets. It is more important than ever to make sure all your trash including junk mail and 

loose papers are in a tied bag. This will keep your trash from blowing out of the front dumpster and the back of the truck.  

For any needs with the garbage pickup for City of Goshen residents such as needing a large item 

picked up, needing a trash can replaced etc., please email Republic at 

Goshen@RepublicServices.com and be sure they respond prior to placing any large items or 

broken cans out for pick up. 

The City of Goshen will 

be making a major 

drainage improvement. 



Architectural Control Form can be downloaded  from  the CityofGoshen.com web-

City of Goshen Resident 

P.O. Box 112 

Goshen, KY 40026 

City of Goshen Resident 

Goshen, KY 40026 

 

In addition to City of Goshen ordinance 91.23 the 

county has an enforceable law of no parking 

within 30 feet of a stop sign, no parking in curves 

and no parking in intersections. 


